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Feb. 28, 2017     [emailed to ] 

 

 

Tatiana Walk-Morris 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walk-Morris: 

 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 

Act. Your request was received on Feb. 21, 2017. 

 

You have requested records regarding teacher license suspension and revocations due to 

sexual misconduct with students from January 1, 2013, to December 31, 2016.   
 

Information and records regarding licensure sanctions in the timeframe you seek are available via 

our Educator Quality page at the following link under FY __ Sanctions: 

https://www.isbe.net/Pages/Education-Quality.aspx.  

 

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Colette McCarty 

Assistant General Counsel 
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